
Update on Sheffield Senior Center in Response to COVID – 19 

 

Dear Sheffield Residents:       March 17, 2020 

 

Due to the public safety concerns to reduce the spread of the Coronavirus the Sheffield Senior 

Center will be closed to all activities beginning Tuesday, March 17th through March 30th. The 

Senior Center office will be open to take calls and offer assistance. The office can be reached at 

413-229-7037. 

Transportation: The Senior van will be operating. Van rides will be confirmed each day for 

medical appointments, Food Pantry shopping, and necessary services.  

Community Meals: Are being replaced with Take N Eat meals. Please call Senior Center to 

reserve a Take N Eat meal and discuss delivery options. There is still a $2.00 voluntary donation. 

Meals on Wheels: Will continue to deliver home delivered meals. 

Other ways to obtain groceries use InstaCart, which is an on-line grocery delivery service. 

Please contact your local restaurants to inquire about take-out meals. 

Other Information: BERKSHIRE HEALTH SYSTEMS HAS ESTABLISHED A TOLL-FREE HOTLINE 

FOR QUESTIONS REGARDING THE NOVEL CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19). IT IS OPEN FROM 7 AM 

TO 7 PM SEVEN DAYS A WEEK - CALL 855-BMC-LINK, OR 855-262-5465. 


